THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:

teresa Morgan, Superintendent
DATE:

AUGUST 18TH, 2016
SUBJECT:
ENERGY EFFICIENCY GRANT
ISSUE:   
KSBA is providing a matching grant opportunity to help district do projects to make their schools more energy efficient.  Patrick Owens and David Wyatt are working to implement a plan for this grant that not only pays for itself, but saves the district money in the years to come.
FACTS:
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RECOMMENDATION


I RECOMMEND THE BOARD participate in KSBA’s SEPF Grant project.
RECOMMENDED MOTION


I MOVE THE BOARD participate in KSBA’s SEPF Grant project. 
